
From: JIM/BETTY POSTHUMUS   

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 10:09 PM 

To: Hopkins, Anna <ahopkins@london.ca> 

Cc: City of London, Mayor <mayor@london.ca>; Vivian, Melanie <mvivian@london.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re -Zoning of 6756 James St. Lambeth 

To all Concerned 

 To state that the neighborhood was beyond disappointed in council's decision to approve the re-zoning 

of said property would be a huge understatement.   We put forth several ideas for some changes that 

would have worked and brought us all to some middle ground. But I really felt that the re-zoning had 

already been approved before the meeting ever took place. We can't believe that our proposals were 

not even entertained. The crosswalk at Campbell will not solve anything as far as the school is 

concerned  as the teachers will not walk that far and parents will not let their kids walk that far. Also the 

school needed some of that land. I realize that nothing will change now so all I ask is that you let me 

know when the shovels go into the ground so I can put my house up for sale and be out of here before 

that happens as my property borders the said property to the west  We have lived here for 42 years and 

it saddens me to see these changes put through. I know our properties will lose value, but I am sickened 

by your decision to push this through that I cannot stay. 

Jim Posthumus 

6770 James St. 

Lambeth On. 
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